
Outdoor Party Guidelines for Resident 

Events 

Dear Residents, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming outdoor events in our community! To ensure that 

everyone has a fun and safe experience, please follow these guidelines: 

General Guidelines: 

• Events must be scheduled in advance with community management. 

• Noise levels should be kept reasonable, especially during evening hours. 

• All trash and recycling must be disposed of properly. 

• Alcohol consumption is permitted in designated areas only. 

• Pets are welcome, but please keep them leashed and clean up after them. 

Safety Guidelines: 

• Social distancing measures should be observed when necessary. 

• Restrooms must be kept clean and sanitized throughout the event. 

• First aid kits should be available; know the location of the nearest emergency contacts. 

Please remember to respect your neighbors and enjoy the festivities! 

For any questions or to schedule your event, please contact the community management office. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Community Management 


